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Mr. President,


The delegation of Kyrgyzstan welcomes the delegation of India and thanks for the report.


We welcome India’s considerable steps in strengthening its legislative and policy mechanisms aimed at the protection and promotion of human rights, with a strong focus on vulnerable groups, women, and children.


We would recommend to India:


1. Continue to strengthen efforts for rural development with a view to alleviating rural poverty. 


2. Consider further measures to ensure free, equitable, and quality primary and secondary education for all children.


3. Continue its efforts to ensure universal health coverage for the population as a component of social security for all. 


In conclusion, we wish India every success with the review. 


Thank you.
